

March 29, 2018

Mr. James R. Beyer Maine Department of Environmental Protection Division of Land Resources Regulation 106 Hogan Road Bangor, ME 04401

RE: Responses to Data Requests

New England Clean Energy Connect Project

Natural Resources Protection Act and Site Location of Development Act permit applications

Dear Mr. Beyer:

Central Maine Power Company (CMP) is pleased to provide responses to the Maine Department of Environmental Protection's (MDEP) November 20, 2017, and December 12, 2017, information requests associated with the Site Location of Development Act and Natural Resources Protection Act permit applications submitted by CMP on September 27, 2017, for the New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) project.

The attached document provides responses in two formats. The first provides responses to general questions included in the MDEP's information request. The second provides responses in tabular format to questions specific to the project natural resource maps included with the applications.

If you have any questions regarding these responses, please give me a call at (207) 626-9557 or email gerry.mirabile@cmpco.com.

Sincerely,

Gerry J. Mirabile

Manager - Environmental Projects

Serry !. Middle

Environmental Permitting AVANGRID Networks, Inc.

Enclosures

cc: Samantha Horn, LUPC; Bill Hinkel, LUPC; Jay Clement, USACE; Christopher Lawrence, USDOE; Melissa Pauley, USDOE; Bernardo Escudero, CMP; Mark Goodwin, Burns & McDonnell; Matt Manahan, Pierce Atwood; Jared des Rosiers, Pierce Atwood

File: New England Clean Energy Connect

